June 1, 2006

Dear Lu,

This is our 3rd home buying experience and we truly appreciate your exemplary services in helping us locate, research and purchase our home in Las Vegas. By far, you're second to none of the real estate professionals we've dealt with. We especially liked your courteousness, enthusiasm, hard work and dedication.

Having gone beyond our expectations, you can definitely count our referrals or recommendations to relatives and friends.

Sincerely,

John & Ana Padilla San Diego, California

